Town of Upton
Special Town Council Meeting
May 2, 2025

THE SPECIAL MEETING of the Town Council of Upton, Wyoming, was called to order at 6:45 p.m. on
Friday, May 2, 2025, at the Upton City Hall located at 725 2™ Street in Upton, Wyoming.

Present: Mayor Nicholas Trandahl, Council Members Rick Rothleutner, and Justin Norman. Council Member
Joe Watt joined the meeting at 6:47 p.m. Council Member Tiffany McMillan was absent. Staff present included
Superintendent Mark Lindstrom and Clerk/Treasurer Kelley Millar. There was no public attendance.

At 6:46 p.m., Mayor Trandahl opened the only bid received for Lot 4 in the Bobcat Subdivision. COUNCIL
MEMBER ROTHLEUTNER MOVED, COUNCIL MEMBER NORMAN SECONDED a motion to accept the
bid from Leslie Watt for $27,000.00, as it met the minimum and other bids requirements. Council Member Joe
Watt recused himself due to a conflict of interest. All ayes, MOTION CARRIED.

There being no further business before the Council, COUNCIL MEMBER WATT MOVED, COUNCIL
MEMBER NORMAN SECONDED a motion to adjourn. All ayes, MOTION CARRIED. The meeting
adjourned at 6:50 p.m.
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Unofficial Minutes of the Special Meeting on March 20, 2025




